
 
 Information for the November Open at PGS&L (Nov 8, 9, 10) 
 

 The PGS&L will Open Doors at 6:00 AM on Saturday and Sunday for the November 
Open 

 Swimmers are not allowed to be in the leisure pool area. Coaches must make sure that 
NO swimmers from the meet are in the leisure pool area. PVS has been advised that 
swimmers from the meet found in this area will be asked to leave the premises.  

 PVS policy says that feet first entry must be used at all times during warm up/down. 
Coaches are asked to stress this for entry into the warm up / warm down pool, as it is 
shallower than the competition pool.  

 Swimmers, coaches and parents must enter the deck through the locker rooms. Use of 
the back steps from the spectator area to the pool deck will only be allowed for officials. 

 Coaches will not be allowed on the bulk heads during competition. They will be allowed 
during warm ups.  

 Hospitality will be in a room connected to the deck (Same Location as the October 
Open). 

 Meet management is working with the PGS&L staff to lower the water and air 
temperatures. These should be acceptable by the start of the meet.  

 No parents on deck. Given the limited deck space and number of swimmers at the site, 
no parents will be allowed on deck unless they are volunteers (Timers, Marshals, 
Officials, etc.) 

 
Parking and Drop Off Information at PGS&L 
 

 Parents will be permitted to drop off their swimmers at the entrance to the PGS&L.  

 There will be a number of youth football games on Saturday at PGS&L – Please be 
prepared for traffic around the PGS&L in the early afternoon.  

 Swimmers, parents and coaches for all Sessions should plan parking in the FedEx 
parking lot (Lot D). Access to the facility is by a walkway from the parking lot.  

 

 


